
 

 

 

 
                                             

 

 

The Office of Utilities Regulation advises that the company listed below has 

applied for a licence to supply water into the National Water Commission’s 

transmission main Rio Cobre Pipeline at Content District, St. Catherine. 

 

Public Notice 

APPLICATION FOR WATER SUPPLY LICENCE 

Name of Applicant Address of  
Registered Office 

 Licence Type 

Rio Cobre Water Limited  NWC Constant Spring WTP, 
Long Lane, Kingston 9  

Water supply 

 

Diana Cummings (Mrs.) 
Secretary to the Office 

The Office of Utilities Regulation 
3rd Floor, PCJ Resource Centre 
36 Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10 

● Tel: 876 968-6053     ● Email: OURlicence@our.org.jm 
Issued on 2023 January 20 

 

 

 
                                             

OFFICE OF UTILITIES REGULATION 
Regulating Utilities for the Benefit of All 

Objections to the grant of the licence should be submitted in writing no later 

than 2023 February 20 to: 


